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09/26/2024 
 
 
Acknowledgement of FOIA Request 
 
Mr.Rubinstein,    
 
This acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request filed with the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC). Your request has been assigned FOIA Control Number FCC-FOIA-2024-
001071.  Agencies are allowed 20 working days to respond to your request, extending this period for an additional 
10 working days under certain circumstances. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A)(i) and 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(B)(i). If 
additional time is needed to respond to your request, you will be notified. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please email at FOIA-Public-Liaison@fcc.gov. 
 
FCC FOIA Office 
 
 


